

F-3 Cahill Superstars Newsletter

November 1, 2019

Language Arts

In reading, we worked on stopping and jotting while we are reading a story to write down on important information or connection. We also discussed author's purpose. An author writes for one of 3 reasons. Ask your child the three different reasons an author writes! In writing, we finished up our personal narratives and enjoyed some fun Halloween writing assignments focusing on using descriptive language.

SCIENCE

During our science time we enjoyed measuring our plants that are growing in our hydroponic garden. We will have a science test on plants and seeds on Thursday 11/7. A study guide will come home on Monday 11/4.

Math

This week we continued to practice our math skills. We are working on multi step word problems. We are learning how to identify whether or not we will be adding, subtracting, or both. Our next math test has been changed to Monday November 4th. Sorry for the change again! This will cover addition, subtraction, and word problems. The children have been working very hard on these skills. We will also review before the test. Next week, we will begin bar graphing and line plots. The children will learn how to read and interpret different kinds of graphs!



Contact: Mrs. Cahill mcahill@neshaminy.org

Notes from Mrs. Cahill

We had such a fun time on Halloween. We enjoyed working in groups and creating some fun monster projects. We also enjoyed some delicious treats. Thank you to all that donated to help make our day even more special!

Important Dates

Monday, Nov 4th - Math
Test
<u>Tuesday, Nov 5th</u> - School
is closed
<u>Thursday, Nov 7th</u> Science Test

Have a wonderful weekend!

